General Meeting

There will be a general HOA membership meeting on **Tuesday, December 1, 2015 at 7:00 pm** in the clubhouse. We will discuss next year's budget, Vice President open position and other items of business. Your attendance will be greatly appreciated.

Home Maintenance

The Board recently sent out letters to some homeowners in regard to the upkeep of their home and yard. The response was overwhelmingly positive and we appreciate everyone's hard work. Please continue to clean your gutters, curbs, trim bushes, control weeds, cut grass and keep driveways clean.

Luminaries

We are currently looking for someone to head up the luminaries this year. If interested please contact a member of the Board by November 1. If we are not able to find a volunteer, we will not be able to continue the luminaries

Quality neighborhoods are important when it comes to property values. By doing your part, you are helping to keep Green's Crossing competitive with other nearby subdivisions when it comes to buying/selling homes.

Thanks in advance for helping to keep your property value as high as possible by investing time into maintaining your house and yard. The time you spend improving the quality of your yard and home is appreciated.

Officers

President

Charles Walters 678-462-0266

Vice President OPEN

Treasurer

Heather Lee 478-960-5402

Secretary

Ann-Marie Charleston 770-419-8165

Member-at-l

Randy Ca 770-424-1

To every

services, be possil Please watch your speed through the neighborhood! We have many neighbors walking, jogging, strolling or biking on the roads.





The Green's Crossing HOA would like to welcome all new neighbors to our subdivision. We hope you find this a great place to live, work and play. If you have not received a welcome packet, please contact Randy Cail and he will stop by with one.

Questions?

More Info? Contact Us

Questions? More Info? Contact Us GCHOA.Board@yahoo.com

Thanks to Mike Riddell for printing our newsletter.